Telephone: 059 9132444 51’ FICICC_S N.S.
Email: st.fiaccs@gmail.com Firinne le Misneach
website: www.stfiaccsns.ie

January 2022

Dates for your Diary

January 13th: St. Fiacc’s will commence accepting application Forms for Admission to Junior
Infants for the 2022-2023 school year. Please call to the office for a pack. We will accept
applications until February 3rd.

January 26th: Parent Teacher Meeting Phonecalls (2:10-4:30). Book your 5 minute phonecall
through Aladdin Connect. (School will close early on Jan 26th to accommodate PT Meetings)
Junior Infants, First & Third class will be collected at 1:40pm

Senior Infants, Second and 4th will be collected at 1:50pm

5th & 6th class will be collected at 2:00pm

February 2nd: Parent Teacher Meeting Phonecalls (2:10-4:30). Book your 5 minute phonecall
through Aladdin Connect.

(School will close early on FEB 2nd to accommodate PT Meetings)

Junior Infants, First & Third class will be collected at 1:40pm

Senior Infants, Second and 4th will be collected at 1:50pm

5th & 6th class will be collected at 2:00pm

PT Phonecall Booking Slots will be released this week.
January 23rd - 29th: Catholic Schools week

School Calendar

St Fiacc’s 2022 school calendar is for sale. It costs €10. We have 7 copies left. The
calendar raised €3000 for school funding.

Our Christmas Jumper fundraiser raised €636. Thanks to all who contributed.

Thank you!

To all families returning our family contribution envelope. Date of next contribution: Wed January
12th.

*Please finalise any outstanding Book Rental Payments due.

Living Our Ethos
We will celebrate our Catholic identity during Catholic Schools Week this month. The theme is
“living life to the full”
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St Fiacc’s Library Appeal 2022 - message from Mr Bolton

Our 2022 New Year’s resolution is to get 2022 new books for our school library by June. Our library is
currently in need of newer and more popular titles and authors. This ambitious plan will give all students
the best learning experience possible and will cater for all reading ages and interests. While we will be
purchasing some new books with school funds, we are also appealing to any family that may have

outgrown books and would like to donate them to our library.

*If interested please ensure that books are in good condition and are modern in which children will

be interested in reading.

Books can be brought into your class teacher or given to Mr Bolton or Sharon in the office. Thank
you very much in advance for all your help and support. For further details or queries please contact me

via email at- mrbolton@stfiaccs.com
Mr Bolton (library coordinator)

JOIN OUR
GRAIGUECULLEN
CLASS NOW

DARGAN

IRISH DANCING
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There has been a lot of confusion about the symptoms parents need to
be aware of. The public health authorities ask parents not to send their
child to school if they are experiencing any of the following symptoms:

o Fever (38°+) o New cough e Shortness of breath
0 e Loss/change of smell/taste e Fatigue e Aches/pains
e Sore throat e Headache e Feelingsick e Diarrhoea

Or with any of the above symptoms and a runny/stuffy nose.
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